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Protecting families on Sunday mornings
Christian advocacy group FamilyVoice Australia has rejected an SA government proposal 
for increased trading hours on Sunday mornings, labelling the plan “harmful to families”.
 
“Increased trading hours on Sundays will put further pressure on small business to 
compete - and that will be harmful to families,” said FamilyVoice spokesman David d’Lima.
 
“The proposal further undermines the unbalance between work and rest,” he said.
 
“The community should take to itself the discipline of shopping and working on six days, 
keeping Sundays free.
 
“People don’t have to shop on Sundays, but we do need family, rest and renewal.”
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